
Dear OAHS Class of 2026,  

As the end of the school year approaches, plans and preparations are already being made 
for your senior year. By the end of May, you will have had a presentation in your English 
classes introducing you to our new school photography company, CADY. It is important that 
you respond to the links and/or QR codes requesting you to create an online account with 
CADY, as this will then be the only method CADY will use to communicate portrait services, 
products and appointment dates with you for your senior year. 

You will also receive direct information from Freisleben Photography, a local photographer 
in Oxford, who is approved to take senior portrait photos for inclusion in the yearbook.  

McKenna Moments Studio, located in Gap PA, is also an approved vendor and a third 
option for you to consider when selecting a photographer for your yearbook portrait. 

Who you ultimately decide to use as your photographer, for your yearbook specific photo, is 
your choice to make. Please be aware that if you want your picture to appear in the 2026 
edition of the high school yearbook, you must have a yearbook style photo taken with either 
CADY, Freisleben, or McKenna Moments, as they all use the same portrait backgrounds, 
poses and garments for the yearbook photo. There should be no fee or obligation to 
purchase photos from any of the above-mentioned photographers to have a yearbook style 
photo taken for publication in the yearbook.  

The traditional yearbook pose is a drape for the girls and the tuxedo for the guys. All three 
photographers provide these garments and have staff available to assist you. CADY will be 
in the school for the first round of taking senior portraits on Tuesday, July 15th from 9:30am 
until 6:00pm - location TBD and will be announced electronically on high school website 
and directly to students that have created a CADY account. 

If you have additional questions, please direct them to Mrs. Moran - 
bmoran@oxfordasd.org 


